MARVIN E. PRATT Alderman, 1st District



March 19, 2003

COMMON COUNCIL PRESIDENT CITY OF MILWAUKEE

City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 Office: (414) 286-2221

Julie Penman
Director
Department of City Development
809 N. Broadway
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Penman:

As you know, the Steering and Rules Committee conducted a public hearing on March 13, 2003 regarding the Good Jobs & Livable Neighborhoods proposal. At that meeting, the Committee unanimously approved a motion by Ald. D'Amato asking me to create a subcommittee regarding this item.

This subcommittee will be chaired by Alderman Willie Hines, and will be composed of the Good Jobs and Livable Neighborhoods Coalition and your staff. The subcommittee is to report back in one month to the Steering and Rules Committee with recommendations on how to accomplish the Community Benefits Agreement for the Park East Redevelopment Area of the Coalition. An outline and summary of the Agreement is attached to this letter. The Committee unanimously voted to hold this matter until the Subcommittee can report back.

Please contact Alderman Hines as to when you or members of your staff will be available. Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Alderman, 1st District

Common Council President

Enclosure

C: Alderman Willie Hines